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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 
Hello everyone, 
 
I would like to thank all who 
came and participated at our 
AGM and critique night.  It 
was a fantastic evening that 
provided a great opportunity 
to meet new members as 
well as long-standing 
members and friends.   
 
This year we had five 
positions to fill on the 
Executive and I am so 
pleased to be able to report 
that three brave members stepped up to the plate and were duly 
nominated to join our executive team.  The Web Assistant role has been 
filled by Pierre, Gallery coordinator by Chela and Trophy Coordinator by 
Janet.  Two postings remain open - Treasurer and 2nd Vice-President.  If 
you have some experience or are willing to learn on the job please contact 
me. These are essential roles that need to be filled to ensure continuation 
of the Association.  Roger, past Treasurer, will train and assist his 
replacement, not to be worried. On another note, I am happy to inform 
everyone that the OLT has adjusted the lighting system to better illuminate 
the artwork on some of the walls. Lastly, a quick reminder that our OLT art 

submission on July 8th has been cancelled and that all artwork will 
remain at OLT until Sunday July 30th. The pickup is scheduled from 2:00 
to 2:30pm.  If you cannot pick up your artwork or arrange for someone 
else to collect your item, please email me before July 30th. 
 
Wishing everyone a fantastic summer and looking forward to seeing you 
all this fall. 
 

Carole Brazeau 
OAA President 
 

Upcoming OAA events and meetings    
 
TBA in September Newsletter.....................…Sandy Hill Community 
Centre 
 

Sandy Hill Community Center – Conference Room 
250 Somerset Street East 
There is free parking, it is well lit, and the location is much more central.  
This is easy access to the 417 (East and West) and to routes to and from 
Gatineau. 

https://ottawa.ca/2/en/residents/facilities/sandy-hill-community-
centre  

OAA Executive 2016-2017 
 
 
President  

Carole Brazeau 
president@ottawaartassoc.ca         
 

Past President  
Elaine Boivin 
pastpresident@ottawaartassoc.ca 

       
1st Vice President 
Mozhdeh Mehrafarin 

1st-vp@ottawaartassoc.ca 
 
2nd Vice President  

Vacant  
2nd-vp@ottawaartassoc.ca 
 

Secretary  
Françoise Ferguson 
secretary@ottawaartassoc.ca 

 
Treasurer   
Vacant  
treasurer@ottawaartassoc.ca 
 
Assistant Treasurer  

Doreen Dyet 
assistanttreasurer@ottawaartassoc.ca 

 
Membership Coordinator  
Betty Sullivan 

membership@ottawaartassoc.ca 
 
Social Convenor 

Vacant 
socialconvenor@ottawaartassoc.ca 
 

Gallery Coordinators  
Chela Villate  
gallery1@ottawaartassoc.ca 

Diane Bertrand (Assistant) 
gallery2@ottawaartassoc.ca 

 
Members at Large  
Bob Murrell  

board@ottawaartassoc.ca   
Malcolm Cowell 
board2@ottawaartassoc.ca 

  
Newsletter Editor  
Susan Clément-Beveridge 

newsletter@ottawaartassoc.ca 
 
Web Design Coordinator 

Tashi Marouf 
    
Web Assistant 

Pierre Cloutier 
 
Programme Coordinators  

Pat Hendry & Jay Anderson 
 
Trophy Coordinator 

Janet MacKay 

OAA MEETING & ART SUBMISSIONS 

No OAA Meeting until Sept - TBA 
Pick up only of OLT Art 
Submissions – July 30, 2017 from 

2 – 2:30 am. OLT Art Submissions 
will continue again in September 
after renovations are completed. 
 
OLT PLAY 

“Pardon Me, Prime Minister” by 
Edward Taylor & John Graham 
July 12 – July 29, 2017 at 7:30 pm 

http://www.ottawalittletheatre.com/pa
rdon-me-pm/  
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Call to Artists 
 

 
Canadian Parks and Wilderness 
Society in the Ottawa Valley- 

CPAWS-OV area will be hosting our 
first annual Art Camp in the 

Dumoine River area from August 2-7, 2017.  
  
 

The Art Camp will bring together artists working in 
different mediums and from communities across 
the Outaouais region. We will explore the Dumoine 
River, create works of art, share stories, and 
become inspired by this magnificent landscape. 
Next winter, we will hold two art shows to display 
the works derived from this art camp. One show 
will be located in the Pontiac region to highlight the 
beauty of their own backyard and the other show 

will be in Ottawa to reach a wider audience. We will host an artist’s 
evening and Fundraising Gala during the Ottawa showing.  

 
 

Applications for artists to participate will be open from March 1 – April 30, 2017. Applications can be 
found here. On May 15, 2017, we will officially announce the artists who have been selected to attend. There 
will be no cost to participate in the art camp, however each artist is asked to donate a completed piece. 
These donated works will be displayed in our art shows.  Here is the link to the application form   
 
 
To learn more about CPAWS-OV Dumoine River Art Camp, CPAWS-OV's campaign to protect the 
Dumoine, or any of our upcoming events, please visit our website http://cpaws-ov-
vo.org/events/summer-2017-dumoine-river-art-camp  
 
 

 
 

  
 

Irene’s Pub 

 

Are you interested in having your Art displayed at Irene's? We 
are looking for local Artists, Photographers and the like for 
monthly exhibits. Please contact us: http://irenespub.ca/contact 
.  

Our Submission Requirements can be found here: 
http://irenespub.ca/wp-content/uploads/submission-
requirements.pdf   
We look forward to hearing from you! 

 

 
 

Wishing al our 

members a  

Happy 150th 

Canada Day!! 
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2017 Art in Strathcona Park 
Art in the Park – Call to artists 

Where: Strathcona Park - Laurier Avenue E. & Range Road, Ottawa, 
Canada 
When: Saturday AUGUST 19th, 2017 10 AM – 4 PM 
Deadline for early register is July 10th 
REGISTER now by using the attached form from this 
linkhttp://www.micaontario.com/2017%20Art%20in%20Strathcona%20Park-
Registration%20Form.pdf 
For event information please contact: 
email: ArtInThePark@micaontario.com 
Ph: (613) 860-7800 
Organized by: MICA (Mental Illness Caregivers Association) 
http://www.micaontario.com/news_events.php  

 
 
 
Notice Board 
 

OAA Second Vice-President & Treasurer needed: 
We are still looking for someone to fill the position of Second Vice-President & Treasurer on our 
Executive board. If you are interested please do not hesitate to email Carole Brazeau at 
president@ottawaartassoc.ca 

 
OLT Art Submission Dates 
 
OLT Art Submissions – the time frame for the drop-off and pick-up  of artworks for display at 
the Ottawa Little Theatre (OLT) on Saturdays is from 10:00 to 10:30 am - Enter the OLT by the 
side door on Besserer St. 
Please note: You must use proper framing wire protected with tape at both ends on your artwork – 
twine string is not acceptable. 
 
July 30, 2017  NO Art Submissions until September – Pickup only of artwork on 
Sunday from 2 – 2:30 pm because OLT renovations will be going on during the remainder of the 
Summer and will resume in September again.  
 
If you are unable to pick up your painting please arrange for someone else to do it for you and 
please let the president know beforehand (president@ottawaartassoc.ca). The OLT will no longer 
store paintings that have not been picked up. 
For your convenience, please print and complete your OLT Art submission form and bring it along 
with your painting(s) to the Ottawa Little Theatre.  
 
You can download a copy of the new revised regular OLT Art Submission form  
 
    

Important Reminder: OAA membership fees must be currently in good standing order to be qualified to 
submit your artwork/paintings at the Ottawa Little Theatre or participate in our OAA Award Shows during the 
year. Also please make sure to update your membership information on the Art Submission form or with 
Betty Sullivan - Membership Coordinator, for change of address or email -- thank you 
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Events-News 
 
 
The Art House Café is a hub for artists and creators to meet, to 
learn, to imagine, to collaborate. With services and resources, 
ranging from workspace to workshops and from production to 
sales-Art exhibitions, we hope to guide you to inspiration, through 
development and finally to market opportunities. Housed in rich 
Ottawa heritage, we're all about bringing people together, the 
sharing of knowledge and tools, and seeing what we can bring out 
in Ottawa's blossoming arts community. 

 
 
 

555 Somerset Street West 
Ottawa, Ontario 
Get Directions 
Call (613) 501-9242 

 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/arthousecafe613/about/?ref=page_internal  

 
 

 

“An Original Painting in Every Home” – Ottawa Art Association 
 
 

 

 

Artiste en residence  
 

Coaticook, traditionally called the “Pearl of the Eastern Township”, invites professional 
artists practicing in visual arts. Located in the South-East corner of  la belle province, this charming 
small town is anchored on both sides by the river carrying its name. From Coaticook, the City of 
Montreal can be reached in an hour and 15 minutes, and the United States in 10 to 20 minutes, 
depending on the route chosen. 
  
Several years ago the Town of Coaticook started an “Artiste en residence” program allowing 
artists to work in an equipped artist studio and live in a small adjoining apartment located in our 
downtown area. The enchanting sites of the town and the surrounding countryside generate the 
perfect environment to stimulate inspiration and creativity. Located in the centre of mixed forests 
typical of the Appalachian mountain range, our valleys, hills, streams, lakes and wooded areas will 
invariably prompt any natural creative instinct.  All artists who have joined the program used the 
opportunity of their sojourn to increase their artwork collection. 
  
Located in the link below, please find the Program description as well as an application form. You 
are invited to read it and pass it on to your artist friends who may be interested in such a venture. If 
anyone from your group wishes to submit their candidacy, the application form must be completed 
and returned to us no later than September 22, 2017. http://ville.coaticook.qc.ca/fr/culture-
loisirs/artiste-en-residence.php 
  
If you need more information or wish to receive an electronic version of the application form, please 
do not hesitate to contact me by phone at (819) 849-2721, extension 256, or by e-mail at the 
following address: s.lavertu@coaticook.ca. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/pg/arthousecafe613/about/?ref=page_internal
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National Gallery of Canada 

 
Masterpiece in Focus: Ron and Damian Moppett  
12 May 2017 - 10 Sep 2017 
Gallery C218 

 
As part of our ongoing Masterpiece in Focus series, 
this exhibition examines the production of two talented 
– and related – artists who have pursued singular 
trajectories to become, each in their own right, 
established figures in the Canadian art world. The work 
of painter Ron Moppett, and his son, multidisciplinary 
artist Damian Moppett, intersect and diverge in 
intriguing ways, and along generational lines. Taken 
together, their work offers visitors original perspectives 
on the meaning and contemporary relevance of that 
pivotal space from where painting, sculpture and 
drawing emerges: the studio. This exhibition highlights 
the artists’ respective aesthetic approaches, while also 
reflecting on the importance of patronage in curatorial 
research and in the development of the national collection.  
 
http://www.gallery.ca/en/see/exhibitions/upcoming/details/masterpiece-in-focus-ron-and-damian-
moppett-12604  
 

Art in Canada 

Friday, June 16, 2017 10:30 am to Monday, September 4, 2017  
National Gallery of Canada 
Scotiabank Great Hall 
380 Sussex Drive 
Ottawa, ON K1N 9N4 
 

Explore Canadian and Indigenous art on this 45-minute tour. 

 

                         
 

                               
 

If you have any news, announcements, notices or events you would like to see in our newsletter please send them to 
the Newsletter Editor at newslettereditor@ottawaartassociation.ca by the deadline of the 21

th
 each month.  

 
If you wish to unsubscribe from the OAA Newsletter, please contact me at 613-722-2267 or newslettereditor@ottawaassociation.ca  
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